
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Congratulations 

 

Thurlby Stars Certificate Winners 

We would like to congratulate our Thurlby Stars for demonstrating one of our Thurlby Values this week. Our 

winners are: 

 

Reception –  all of Reception 

Year 1    - Alice and Edith 

Year 2    -  Charlie and Lois 

Year 3    -  Leo and Olivia 

Year 4    -  Felix and Archie 

Year 5 –   Martha and Chloe 

Year 6 -  Isabella And Eva 

 

 

Attendance 

Our average attendance figure, for the week beginning 13th March 2023, was 96.2%. 

Congratulations to our Year 3 children for achieving 100% attendance this week. Super stars! 😊  

 

 

 

Hot School Meals – Summer Term 1 – April 2023 

All the weekly menus for next term are now available on the Taylor Shaw meals website, so you can order well 

in advance.  The deadline for ordering meals for the first week back after half term is Tuesday 28th 

March, please don’t miss this! The kitchen will not be able to accommodate for any unordered meals.  

 

The menu and allergens are also available on our Thurlby website and can be accessed by clicking on the 

following link: https://www.thurlby.lincs.sch.uk/page/5/hot-school-meals 

 

 

School Games Day 

On Wednesday the whole school participated in numerous games around our school as part of School Games 

Day. We were focusing on our games day values of: teamwork, self-belief, passion, dedication, respect, and 

honesty. Everyone had a great day and demonstrated the values brilliantly throughout.  

 

Thank you to Mrs Sewell for organising and Mr Barratt for co-ordinating this enjoyable event.  
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Red Nose Day 

Our children all looked wonderful in their red ensembles today. Thank you to children and parents for your 

support in raising money for Comic Relief. We raised a fantastic £150.00.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTFA 

Please see the leaflet opposite for an exciting event 

planned in April. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Year 6 Hoodies – PTFA subsidised  

Don’t forget to complete the Google form (link below) to advise us if you would like to purchase a hoodie for 

your child and if you would like their name on the back of the top. Forms required by today please. 

 

https://forms.gle/pbxx2PyPqhDmw1Fb7 

 

 

KS2 Swimming Lessons 

Just a reminder that contributions for the above can now be paid via our 

Parentmail system: 

 

• £24.50 for Year 3, 4 and 5 children  

• £13.70 for participating Year 6 pupils 

 

Many thanks 

 

Class Photographs – Monday 20th March  

Just a reminder that the school photographer will be in school on Monday to take class 

photographs. If your child has PE on this day (Reception, Year 3 and Year 4) we would be 

grateful if they could please come to school in their school uniform and school shoes. 

Children can bring their trainers to school, in a separate named bag, to change into for 

their PE lesson.  Many thanks. 

 

https://forms.gle/pbxx2PyPqhDmw1Fb7


 

Shakespeare for Schools – Tuesday 21st March 

Just a reminder that we are showcasing our Shakespeare performance next week at our schools. The first 

performance will be at Westfield, in the morning, and the second will be during the afternoon at Thurlby.  

Thank you to parents who have volunteered to transport children across to Westfield at 10.20am and then 

back again at approximately 11.25am in the morning. For parents who are yet to email to confirm their 

permission for parents to transport them, please do this by Monday at the latest.  Thank you. 

If you would prefer to transport your own child to Westfield, please email enquiries@th.keystonemat.org  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Finch 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Calendar Dates 

Sunday 19th March -  Mothering Sunday service @ 10.00am St Firmin’s Church 

Monday 20th March -  Class photos – please wear uniform (bring trainers for PE in separate named 

bag) 

Tuesday 28th March -  Hot School Meals order deadline today for next term 

Wednesday 29th March -  Year 5/6 Football Competition (postponed from January)  

Thursday 30th March -  Rocksteady concert  

Friday 31st March -  End of Term 4 

Saturday 8th April -  PTFA Easter Egg Hunt, Lawrance Park 1-3pm 

Monday 17th April -  Training Day 

Tuesday 18th April -  Start of Term 5  

 KS2 Swimming sessions start today. Contributions via Parentmail please 

Saturday 22nd April -  PTFA Live Music Event, Lawrance Park Hall, Thurlby 7-11pm 

Monday 1st May -  Bank Holiday 

Monday 8th May -  Additional Bank Holiday – King’s Coronation 

Tuesday 9th May -                  Year 6 SATs commence  

Wednesday 24th May -  Year 4 visit to Burghley House – details to follow 

Friday 26th May -  End of Term 5 
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Premier Education 

Premier Education are launching a new programme called ‘Start Sporty’  for pre-school children. The first  

session is a free taster on Thursday 28th March at 9:30 am. For more information please see the leaflets  

below. 

 

 

 

 



 

Half term events 

 


